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Chairman Hoops, Vice Chair Ray, ranking member Smith, members of the committee, We write 
as proponents of HB-118. 
 
My wife and I would like to express our support for the passage of HB 118 which would allow 
Ohio's residents in each township a vote on whether or not to allow a wind or solar project to 
be developed in our area. Ohio's residents deserve a voice and this piece of legislation 
promotes that.  
 
Respectfully, 
Joe and Erika Geiger 
6599 Rt.113 
Berlin Heights, OH 44814 
 
 


